
 

 

Dear Equestrian Campers and Families,  
 
It’s hard to believe that camp is right around the corner, 
and we are looking forward to seeing all of our 
Equestrian campers! As we get ready to spend a week 
together studying God’s word and doing other fun 
activities, we want to welcome our new and returning 
campers. We have a lot of fun things planned, but we 
are especially looking forward to helping you grow in 
your relationship with Jesus.  

 

 
Each year at camp, we have the opportunity to enjoy many fun activities such as 
horseback riding, Bible study, games, crafts, zip lining, swimming, campfires, and 
more. We are looking forward to helping our campers to form lasting friendships 
with other believers to help encourage them during their walk with Jesus. 
 

As you pack for camp, don’t forget to bring your Bible and something to write with. 
In addition, the ranch requires boots and riding pants (or jeans) for horseback 
riding. The camp will provide horseback riding helmets for the girls to use, 
however campers may bring their own if they’d like! Please note, bike helmets are 
not allowed. Any helmets brought from home must be for horseback riding. 
 

Let us know if you have any questions as you prepare for camp. Once again, we 
are incredibly excited for our upcoming time together! 
 
 

Blessings, 
 

Rachel & Melanie 
Equestrian Camp Counselors 
 
 
 

 


